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Voices of Hope will hold its annual Open House and Candlelight Vigil on Thursday, October 12. The event will be held at Voices of Hope’s facility at 2545 N St. in Lincoln. The Open House, featuring tours, information, and refreshments, will be held from 5:30 to 7:30 pm. The Candlelight Vigil will be held outside on the front porch of Voices of Hope beginning at 7:30 pm and concluding around 8:00 p.m.  The Vigil program includes talks by survivors of domestic violence and music.

